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Dear GAMHOA members and Gamtoos residents. 

CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) MEASURES – follow-up 4. 

We hope you are all still keeping well and staying safe. 

We thank you all again for adhering to the lockdown rules and Government guidelines since first implemented. 

As you are no doubt aware, we move to Level 3 from tomorrow and we think everyone is grateful for the further 
relaxing of the lockdown restrictions and being able to return to work in most instances. The Covid-19 challenge 
obviously remains and it will be some time before life returns to “normal”, but most people seem supportive of less 
onerous restrictions by Government and common sense prevailing. 

We assume everyone will familiarise themselves with the new Level 3 regulations as they develop as we have 
seen in the past that issues are clarified on a continuous basis. As we have confirmed from time to time, it is not 
GAMHOA’s function to police these regulations except where it possibly impacts on GAMHOA’s staff and 
operations. 

From a GAMHOA perspective, please take note of the following for Level 3: 

1. Office: 

a. The office will remain closed and staff will continue working from home as much as possible. 

b. Contact details to the office remain:  email gamtooshoa@truewan.co.za, Operations Manager 
083 789 7079, Duty Manager 076 072 4751. 

2. Slipway and Fishing 

The current interpretation is that Level 3 does not allow recreational fishing or boating. However, as soon as 
this changes whether under a Level 3 change or under the future levels, we will re-open the slipway. 
Unfortunately the slipway remains closed until then. 

3. Outdoor activities – Exercise, Jogging. Walking, Cycling and Walking your dog (level 3). 

We are all delighted that these measures have been relaxed. Subject to the clarification measures and 
constraints from Government such as not being in groups, good social distancing, time limits, etc, Level 3 
allows jogging, walking, walking your dog and cycling between 06h00 and 18h00. 

4. Operational Program and staff Safety: 

These continue as previously advised. 

5. Refuse Removal: 

Refuse removal remains unchanged: 

Mondays Grunters and Tuesdays Kabeljous (for Domestic and Garden refuse) starting at 08:00am until 
further notice. 

6. Economic Sector issues relevant to GAMHOA: 

a. Domestic workers: Domestic workers are permitted to work again, subject to the required 

measures, health protocols and social distancing (for example, wearing masks). 

For the safety of all residents, we encourage residents to make arrangements to collect and drop off 
their staff at the gate. However, this is not mandatory  
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b. Residential Construction: Residential construction is permitted again, subject to all 

homeowners and contractors adhering to the required measures, health protocols and social 

distancing measures (and GAMHOA’s normal site and other building rules). 

 

We again wish you all the very best  and good health during these continuing tough times. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Chairman, Directors, Management and Staff. 


